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VII. STANDING COMMITTEES 
 
 
B. Finance, Audit and Facilities Committee 
 
 
Housing & Food Services–Use of Placeholder Names for New Buildings in Phase 
I of Housing Master Plan  
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
It is the recommendation of the administration, the Finance, Audit and Facilities 
Committee, and the University Names Committee that the Board of Regents 
approve the use of temporary, ‘placeholder’ names for the four new residential 
buildings that will be constructed in Phase I of the Housing Master Plan (HMP). 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Phase I of the HMP consists of the construction of four new buildings in the West 
Campus area—three residence halls and one apartment building.  Housing & 
Food Services is exploring the possibility of donor participation and/or a special 
recognition, which could result in the formal naming of the buildings.  Therefore, 
temporary names are being proposed for these facilities; these names would 
remain in place until permanent names are created.  
 
The proposed temporary names are as follows: 
 
Site 31: Cedar Apartments 
Site 32: Elm Hall   
Site 33: Poplar Hall 
Site 35: Alder Hall 
 
REVIEW AND APPROVALS 
 
In accordance with University procedures, the University Names Committee, the 
Provost, and the President have reviewed and approved this request. 
 
 
 
Attachments 
1. Request to use placeholder names for new buildings in Phase 1 of Housing 

Master Plan 
2. Rendering of Phase I building sites with proposed placeholder names 
3. Letter of Approval from the University Names Committee 
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ATTACHMENT 2 

Rendering of Phase I Building Sites with Proposed Placeholder Names 
 

 
 

Cedar Apartments 

Elm Hall 

Poplar Hall 

Alder  Hall 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

F–5.2/207-10 
7/15/10 



F–5.3/207-10 
7/15/10


	F-5.1 HFS placeholder names request attach 1.pdf
	HFS approved by MAE
	HFS Name Request
	placeholder name request HFS
	Naming HFS comm to president



	Text1:    ATTACHMENT 1


